
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
The Press Conference scheduled for Tuesday, April 20, 2021 at 11:00 am 
EST at the Martin-Idle Hour Park Community Center has been 
rescheduled. 

The Mayor and City Manager of the City of Phenix City, along with Alabama 
Attorney General Steve Marshall, are holding a Press Conference and 
Presentation to recognize the service and sacrifice of Assistant Police Chief 
Gail Green Gilliam, who passed away on June 24, 2020. The presentation 
will be held on Tuesday, April 27, 2021 at 3:00 pm EST at the Martin-Idle 
Hour Park Community Center located at 3743 Moon Lake Drive, Phenix City, 
Alabama. 

The Press Conference will be livestreamed on the City’s YouTube Page, 
which can be accessed by clicking on the “GOVERNMENT” tab, then click 
on the “CITY COUNCIL” tab.  Scroll to the end of the page and click on the 
“LIVE STREAMED VIA YOUTUBE” link. 

 

Thank you. 

 

   


